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Heller Announces Grant for UNR Mental Health Study
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced the National Institute of Mental Health awarded $175,000 to the University of Nevada, Reno for research into how learning and memory is affected.

“I am pleased the Administration has recognized the University of Nevada, Reno to carry out this important research on mental health.  Basic science and clinical studies are critical for developing new treatments and gives us a broader understanding of mental health problems,” said Heller. 
The National Institute of Mental Health is the lead federal agency on mental health and behavioral disorders. 
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